
From: Lanum, Matt
To: Shafer, Joe; Love, Michael
Cc: Dorsch, Susan; Benson, Paul
Subject: RE: Development Activity at 5481 Worthington Road, Parcel Number 31723003001000
Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 11:40:40 AM

Joe,
I have been out there multiple times with the hoa and land owners looking at this issue. They keep
telling us that there is more water coming down that way since the development on the other side
of Worthington rd. and the work in the road as been completed.  The storm is functioning as it
should. Kurt Simmons from the Engineers office has been down there with me and the grading
between two house is off, which would not allow the water to flood route between the houses and
go the road before it fills the garage. We told them that they need to hire an consultant to evaluate
the grading plan between the houses. I left you a message earlier today but this sums it up. if you
have questions please let me know. You can call me at 740-272-8403. Thanks
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________
Matt Lanum 
Drainage Maintenance Field Supervisor
Delaware SWCD
557 Sunbury Rd., Suite A
Delaware, OH 43015
(740) 368-1921
www.delawareswcd.org

DISCLAIMER NOTICE:

This e-mail, together with any attachments or files transmitted with it, may contain confidential information belonging to the sender, or
constitute non-public information that is not subject to disclosure under O.R.C. § 149.43, Ohio’s Public Records Act.  Additionally, if the
sender is an employee of the Delaware County, Ohio Prosecuting Attorney’s Office, this e-mail, together with any attachments or files
transmitted with it, may contain information that is protected by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges.  The
information in this email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the named
addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify
the sender by e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.  If you are not the intended recipient, do not disclose, copy, distribute, or
re-distribute this email or take any action in reliance on the contents of the information contained in this e-mail.  Nothing contained in
this disclaimer notice by itself exempts, nor should it be interpreted to by itself exempt, this e-mail from disclosure as a public record
upon the proper submission of a request for public records pursuant to O.R.C. § 149.43, Ohio’s Public Records Act.

 

From: Shafer, Joe <jshafer@genoatwp.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 4:22 PM
To: Love, Michael <mlove@co.delaware.oh.us>; Lanum, Matt <MLanum@co.delaware.oh.us>
Cc: Dorsch, Susan <sdorsch@genoatwp.com>; Benson, Paul <pbenson@genoatwp.com>
Subject: FW: Development Activity at 5481 Worthington Road, Parcel Number 31723003001000
 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL

DO NOT open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails
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